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AAU concludes the Football League

 

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology, Al Ain
Campus, concluded the Football and Badminton League for students. Which was held over two
weeks within the sports league in the academic year 2017-2018.

The College of Pharmacy obtained the First place in the Football championship for male
students, while the College of Education, Humanities and Social Sciences got the first place for
the female students, Also, the College of Engineering got the Second place for both categories. 

On the other hand, AAU concluded the badminton championship where, student Fadi Amro
from the College of Business got the First place in the League for Male students, while student
Reem Haidar obtained the First Place for the Female students.

Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU President, and Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq, Dean of Student Affairs
honored the winners. Where Dr. Aburezeq stressed on the attention of the Deanship of Student
Affairs to provide all students with continuous fun and interest in competitive approaches. 
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